DECEMBER 2024

WISHING YOU A

MERRY CHRISTMAS

This season invites us to reflect, celebrate, and connect. As we wrap up
the year, we are grateful for the remarkable team we have at Samaritan
Bethany. Our team’s passion, dedication, and collaboration consistently
provide exceptional care to the residents and uphold the mission of
Samaritan Bethany.

We eagerly anticipate the opportunities that the new year will bring and
remain more committed than ever to fostering a year of prosperity and
growth. Together, we will continue to innovate, challenge the limits, and
achieve new milestones in 2025.

As you gather with loved ones, please know that we sincerely appreciate
your support, and we wish you a joyful and peaceful holiday season filled

with happiness and warmth.

Warm Regards ~ Kyla Berg and Rachael Maxfield

: DECEMBER IS
NATIONAL GIVING MONTH

As the end of the year quickly approaches, please consider
donating to Samaritan Bethany. Funds will help support various
efforts to improve the daily lives of the residents. We continue to

raise funds for our Wheelchair Accessible Van Campaign, with
hopes it will be under the tree this year!



A FUN FILLED
FRIENDSGIVING

Arbor Terrace had a wonderful turnout for their Friendsgiving dinner.
Residents enjoyed being wined and dined by the staff at Arbor Terrace. This
event is definitely a favorite!

YOU ARE
INVITED!

Throughout the month of December the residents will be practicing
Christmas carols in order to bring the holiday spirit right to our
doorstep! With the help of a musically talented volunteer they will be
putting on a magical performance on December 13th in the Living
room at 2.30pm. We hope to see you there!

COME SHARE IN THE
CHRISTMAS SPIRIT

Check out Arbor Terrace's spectacular Christmas tree display
starting on December 1st. Maps are available to guide you.
Be sure to keep an eye out for the Christmas pickle hidden

in one of the many trees. Find it for a prize!

MAY THE SEASON BE MERRY & BRIGHT

LIKE & FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA



